
Friends of Darwen Cemetery 
would like to invite you to the unveiling of the 

Second World War Memorial  

Saturday 13 September 2025  

Time - 2pm  

Darwen Cemetery 

Unveiled by the Lord Lieutenant of Lancashire 

Please assemble by the World War 1 Memorial Wall by 1:30pm 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Limited Parking will be available via Lark Street entrance, where a traffic 

management plan will be in force. 

There may be some disruption to the usual access of the Cemetery and we 

apologise in advance for this 

 


